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Subject: City of PG zoning bylaw #7850,2007,Amendment bylaw #9268,2021

From: Emily Bencher <*Redacted*> 
Date: April 2, 2022 at 1:27:17 PM PDT 
To: devserv@princegeorge.ca 
Subject: City of PG zoning bylaw #7850,2007,Amendment bylaw #9268,2021 

I am totally against the installation of a liquor store in this neighbourhood,as council members it 
is your elected duty to preserve the integrity of our neighbourhood against the deterioration that 
would happen if you were to go ahead with this. Not what I would call progress or something 
that is going to bring good to this area. I am already thinking of selling because of the 
deterioration of the downtown area. 

Sent from my iPad 


